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Greetings Alumni, Faculty and Friends, 

It has been some time since our last newsletter, so we have some catching up to do! 
I am excited to share our stories of growth and to highlight our research discoveries and 
education programs.

We now have a new name, Neuroscience and Pharmacology, reflecting the growth in 
Neuroscience research at Iowa, both in the Department and across the University.  Mirroring 
this growth, our Department has been actively recruiting at all levels.  With the hiring of several 
new faculty, we have established three new areas of research emphasis: Neuroscience, 
Obesity/Metabolism and Cancer.  We have also hired new education-emphasis faculty who 
are working to broaden the Department’s impact beyond professional/graduate training to 
also include undergraduate training. 

Our research continues to be highly impactful, with funding increasing to $14 million last year 
and breakthrough papers published in top-tier journals, including Cell Metabolism, Nature 
Neuroscience and Pharmacological Research.  Our education programs continue to grow at all 
levels and are filled with students who drive our creative research advances.  In evidence of 
this, our students have been very successful in obtaining external and internal research 
funding.  Furthermore, we continue to house two NIH-funded training grants which have been 
instrumental in our ability to train highly successful graduate and postdoctoral students who 
go on to shape the future of science. 

The upcoming pages focus primarily on Department news from the last fiscal year, with 
notable exceptions for farewell tributes (page 1) and introductions to new faculty and staff 
(page 2).  I am so excited to share our stories of success.  But I also want to hear yours.  Don’t 
be a stranger.  Stay connected and continue to be part of our story!
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Support our research
The University of Iowa is running the
TOGETHER HAWKEYES CAMPAIGN, established to 
change lives and ensure a bright future for 
Iowa’s people and programs.

Now’s your chance to invest in the Iowa 
cause that means the most to you…for 
instance the Neuroscience and 
Pharmacology Department research 
mission!

Make a Pledge

Share your news
If you are one of our trainees 
(graduate or postdoc) and want 
to contribute your information to 
our ALUMNI DISPLAY, we’d love to 
hear from you at:

pharmacology@uiowa.edu

Alumni

Stay updated with “Drugs in the News”

New articles the 1st & 3rd Thursday of every month.   

Be part of the action….
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